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LOEN Ladies Club News
After the tumultuous events 

associated with Hurricane 
Harvey, the LOEN Ladies Club 
took a depth breath and exhaled 
a huge sigh of relief. For the first 
time in club history, Dinner 
Club was canceled due to bad 
weather and the closing of the 
chosen restaurant. As soon as 
the flood waters receded, the 
Bunco group decided to forgo 
the usual Tuesday night game 

for a Wednesday night meetup at New York Pizzeria on September 
6. It was a great turnout that included husbands, children, and 
members gathering to trade flood stories and commemorate the 
beginning of the return of life to normalcy. At no other time has 
it been more of an honor to be a member of a club which simply 
exists for the good of its members. Since its conception in 2005, 
club membership has always been a great way to get to know your 
neighbors and make new friends. However, after the events of late 
August and early September 2017, the club proved that it is also a 
platform for ladies to come together, be themselves and celebrate life.

The most recent LOEN general membership meeting was held on 
September 26 in the LOEN Clubhouse. It was a great meeting and 
everyone enjoyed the Potluck Social Hour and catching up on recent 
events. The general meeting discussed plans for activities through 
the end of the year including the next general meeting in November.

Membership in LOEN’s Ladies Club is open to all women 
residents, past and present. New members are welcomed year-round 
and dues are half price through 2017. The club cultivates friendship 
and fellowship through its’ social and game groups that meet monthly 
and general membership meetings held throughout the year. If you 
would like more information or want to join the Ladies Club, please 
contact Jeanne MacKenzie at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com.

Cypress and Houston 
a r e a  r e s i d e n t s  c a n 
strengthen their families, 
t h e i r  b o d i e s ,  t h e i r 
neighborhood school, 
and their dogs at a very 
fun family friendly event 
this fall. Cypress 5K Fun 
Run and Puppy Parade 
benefiting the Performing 
Ar t s  Depar tment  a t 
Spillane Middle School 
will take place Saturday, 
November 18th at 9:00 
a.m. at Spillane Middle 
School, 13403 Spillane 
Woods Blvd.

The event is the school’s fourth annual Fun Run, and will 
feature a timed run. You don’t have to be a competitive runner 
to participate since the race also features a family run for those 
pushing strollers or wanting to walk, and a dog walking segment. 
The race will begin at Spillane Middle School, and go through the 
Coles Crossing neighborhood. Medals will be awarded in multiple 
age brackets, and to the first three dogs who cross the finish line.

While generating funds to support the school's award-winning 
Performing Arts programs is one goal of this run, event organizers 
want to strengthen the school's ties to the community as well as 
encourage community spirit and fitness. The race has become an 
annual tradition for many, and provides the opportunity to run, 
walk, bond with, and support family, friends, and neighbors. Last 
year’s run had over 900 participants, and was a great success.

Cypress 5K Fun Run 
and Puppy Parade

Submitted by Tracy Williams
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:.....................................................   James Walker
Vice President: ............................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary: .....................................................   Mary Nelson
Treasurer:  ...............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ......................................  Richard Weck

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

(Continued from Cover)
Early bird registration runs August 20 through October 28 

for $30 per individual or $100 for a family of four, and includes 
a commemorative T-shirt. From Oct. 29 Nov. 11th registration 
increases to $35 per individual or $110 for a family of four, and 
a T-shirt is not guaranteed. Late registration, which continues 
until race day, is $40 per individual or $160 for a family of four, 
and does not include the shirt.

Returning this year will be the option to “Sleep in for the Arts.” Pay 
the registration fee. Do not participate on Race Day. Get a t-shirt!

Runners who have pre-registered can pick up their packets 
Thursday, November 16th at Spillane Middle School.

To register or for more information, visit the Cypress 5K Fun 
Run & Puppy Parade website at https://thedriven.net/cypress5k.

Development at a young age is vital to a player's growth. Our 
goal is to create technically sound players who are individually more 
skilled than their opponents. AHFC is launching the Shadow Oaks 
Futsal League.(Shadow Oaks: 10502 Westview Drive Houston Texas 
United States 77043).This new league provides a platform for players 
to express their creativity and put their skills to the test.

Divisions:
U10 Boys | U10 Girls | U8/9 Boys | U8/9 Girls

Registration: $250 per team (8 player maximum). 
Get your friends together and come play!

Non AHFC players welcome per League, Club, Associations Rules

SHADOW OAKS FALL FUTSAL LEAGUE

Prepare for the shift into a seller’s market! Inventory will be low 
and demand for homes that did not flood will be higher than ever.

Rentals, Rentals, Rentals, if you are considering putting your 
home on the market as a rental, NOW is the time to do it. People 
all over the city are looking for dry houses they can call home for 
the next few months and up to a year.

Price gouging in a time of catastrophe; just don’t do it. While 
the supply and demand concept is a real thing, these homes still 
need to appraise once they are under contract. Don’t jeopardize 
your risk of appraising by overpricing your home!

If your home is currently on the market consider becoming 
an investor. If your situation allows for it, consider renting out 
your current home after purchasing your new one.

When purchasing a home after a catastrophe don’t be completely 
driven away by insurance claims, more and more houses will have that 
disclosed and it will be a commonly seen aspect of many homes to come.

Harvey Effects
 in Real Estate
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FIVE STAR REAL ESTATE AGENT AWARD WINNER

TOP PRODUCER

GRADUATE REALTOR INSTITUTE (GRI)

MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

ACCREDITED LUXURY HOME SPECIALIST (ALHS)

CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST (CLHMS)

MILLION DOLLAR GUILD MEMBER OF THE INSTITUTE 
FOR LUXURY HOME MARKETING

MEMBER OF KELLER WILLIAMS LUXURY HOMES INTERNATIONAL 

MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY HOME 
CONNECTION

MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION NETWORK

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.

For every home we sell, we help
build a home for a family in need.

     obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!N

Michelle Hinton 
Realtor®, Keller Williams Memorial

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

October is breast cancer 
awarene s s  month ,  and 
physicians affiliated with 
M e m o r i a l  H e r m a n n 
Cypress Hospital say it’s a 
great reminder for women 
to schedule their annual 
mammography.

“ I  cho s e  t o  go  in to 
medicine after a close family 
member passed away from 
breast cancer at a young age. 
That’s why I encourage all my 
patients to have an annual 
mammography beginning 
at age 40,” says Iyabode 
M. Ogunlade, M.D., an 
OB-GYN affiliated with 
Memorial Hermann Cypress.

Symptoms of breast cancer include any lump, thickening, or 
swelling in the breast or armpit, pain in the breast, or change in 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month
size or shape of the nipple. However, the American Cancer Society 
says many women don’t experience any symptoms.

“The key to successfully treating breast cancer is detecting the 
cancer early. That’s why having your annual mammography is so 
important,” says Dr. Ogunlade. “There are also several types of 
mammograms, including 3-D mammograms, so make sure you 
speak with a physician about the different screening methods to 
determine which is right for you.”

MD Anderson Breast Care with Memorial Hermann- Cypress 
combines the convenience and advanced technologies of 
Memorial Hermann’s breast care centers with interpretation and 
consultation provided by expert radiologists from MD Anderson. 
This innovative partnership ensures the high quality, safe 
imaging and expert reading that are critical for precise diagnosis, 
effective treatment and follow-up for breast cancer patients. MD 
Anderson Breast Care with Memorial Hermann- Cypress offers 
3-D mammography (breast tomosynthesis), breast MRI, breast 
MRI biopsies, breast ultrasound, stereotactic breast biopsies, 
and ultrasound biopsies. All of these advanced technologies are 
conveniently offered close to home for Cypress area residents, 
and appointments can be scheduled by calling 346.231.6950.
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AHFC Premier GK Program will be held on Friday evening’s . Our 
objectives are to further aid our current goalkeepers’ development, 
and to develop any prospective goalkeepers.

*** Non AHFC players welcome per League, Club, Associations Rules***

Block 2 training will run on a pattern where keepers will train for 
two weeks, have one week off, followed by two weeks of training to 
complete the block. Our second block of training will run slightly 
different due to prior engagements with our coaching staff.

All sessions will be held at Campbell Road Sports Park 
(CRSP 3601 Campbell Rd.).
U11 - U14 6:00 - 7:00PM
U15 - U18 7:30 - 8:30PM

Fall Training Block 2:
October 13, 20
November 3, 10

Cost: $120

To Register visit www.albionhurricanes.org

Albion Hurricanes
CFRW will meet on 

Tuesday, October 10th at 10:30 AM to Noon.
Hearthstone Country Club, 

7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX 77095

Meeting is $3 – Meeting with Lunch at Noon is $23.

The program will be the State Representative Panel that 
was scheduled for September. See the website for details 
and RSVP to www.cfrw.net by October 3rd. We look 

forward to seeing you there.

HIGH HEELS & HIGH TEA tickets are available now. 
Event is November 3rd at

Sterling Country Club. This is our biennial fundraiser 
to help local candidates and our Scholarship fund . You’ll 

want to be part of the fun!

Cy-Fair RepublicanWomen - info@cfrw.net

Cy-Fair Republican Women 
October Meeting
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The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  18  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Open House 
Thurs. Jan. 25th 

5-7:00 p.m.

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

The next meetings of the Cypress Texas Tea Party will be on:

Saturday, October 21, 2017 NOON - 2:00 PM
 - John Devine, Justice of the Texas Supreme Court

Saturday, November 11, 2017 NOON - 2:00 PM
 - County Judge Ed Emmett

 - Judge Renee Magee, Candidate for 184th District Court
 - Judge Catherine Evans, 180th District Court

The Cypress Texas Tea Party meets every three weeks on Saturday

Noon until 2:00 PM at:
Spring Creek BBQ

25831 Northwest Freeway
Cypress, Texas 77429

Map: http://goo.gl/maps/OoNjY

A schedule of our meetings and confirmed speakers can be 
found at our website, www.cypresstexasteaparty.org

Cypress Texas 
Tea Party

Do you know of someone who has trouble putting food on the 
table? Maybe their employment was suddenly terminated; maybe it’s 
a choice between medications or food; for whatever reason a family 
can find themselves in a situation where they need a little help.

Fountain of Life Church of God on Mueschke Road runs a food 
pantry on Mondays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm and the only requirement 
is that the client should live in zip code 77433 and west of Skinner 
77429. For more information, contact 281-373-9337. Food donations 
and volunteers are also 
greatly appreciated.

Computerized job 
search and resume 
p r e p a r a t i o n  a n d 
pr in t ing  a re  a l so 
available.
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QualityPrintingOfAustin.com

512.263.9181
Call today for more info

printing is 
an art

make some 
with us!

If you’ve been outside lately, you have 
most likely noticed the giant mosquitoes 
that seem to want to pick people up and 

carry them off. With recent weather conditions, floodwater 
mosquitoes have emerged in large numbers.

Floodwater mosquitoes lay their eggs above the water line in ponds, 
ditches, pastures, or other places where water collects. The eggs can 
remain in dry areas and when these areas are flooded the eggs hatch, 
leading to swarms of hungry mosquitoes. These mosquitoes are larger 
than mosquitoes we are used to and can swarm in high numbers.

While floodwater mosquitoes won’t last 
forever, other mosquitoes called container 
breeding mosquitoes emerge when floodwaters 
begin to recede. Many of these species are ones 
that we are used to seeing around our homes.

Many things can help to reduce mosquito 
problems around the home. Eliminate all sources of standing water. 
Containers such as watering cans, buckets and bottles can turn into 
mosquito breeding grounds. Water should be drained from birdbaths, 
gutters, flowerpots and pet dishes at least once a week. Children’s 
wading pools should be emptied of water at least once a week and 
stored so they cannot collect water when not in use. Tree holes should 

Floodwater Mosquitoes be filled in with sand or mortar, or drained after each rain. Leaky 
faucets and pipes located outside should be repaired.

Areas that cannot be drained, such as ponds or large rain collection 
systems, can be stocked with mosquito fish that eat mosquito larvae. 
Dunks can also be used in these areas. Dunks are a small, donut-
shaped product that contains Bacillus thuringiensis var. israeliensis. 
The donut disrupts the life cycle of the mosquito and is non-toxic 
to humans, amphibians and fish.

When outside, wear loose-fitting, light colored clothing with long 
sleeves & long pants. Repellants containing active ingredients such as 
DEET, Picaridin, IR3535, or oil of lemon eucalyptus can be effective 
to keep mosquitoes from biting when activities cannot be rescheduled.

For more information or help with identification, contact Wizzie 
Brown, Texas AgriLife Extension Service Program Specialist at 
512.854.9600. Check out my blog at www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com

The information given herein is for educational purposes only. Reference 
to commercial products or trade names is made with the understanding 
that no discrimination is intended and no endorsement by Texas A&M 
AgriLife Extension Service or the Texas A&M AgriLife Research is implied.

The Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service provides equal access in its 
programs, activities, education and employment, without regard to race, 
color, sex, religion, national origin, disability, age, genetic information, 

veteran status, sexual orientation or gender identity.
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• 20 months through Eighth Grade

• The first school in Texas STEM 
accredited by AdvancED

• State of the art technology in our 
classrooms, Makers’ Spaces, and 
STEM Labs

• A digital library that gives 24/7 
access to thousands of e-books

• First class athletic complex

• Football, Cross Country, Soccer, 
Basketball, Softball, Baseball, 
Volleyball, Track and Field offerings

• Studio art, band, music, choir, 
theater, media arts, and foreign 
language opportunities

• School-initiated family and 
community relationships

10219 Ella Lee Lane Houston, Texas 77042
www.graceschool.org

Arrange a tour online at www.gracechool.org Winter Open House

Grace School

Wed
Oct
25

Tue
Nov

7

Fri
Jan
26

Oct
- Feb

Fall Open House

Tours

VIP Tour for Lakes of Eldridge
and Lakes of Eldridge North

Application Deadline
for New Students

A Perfect Blend of Tradition and Innovation

Spring Open House
Wed
Mar

7

Wed
Jan
10
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The American Business Women’s 
Association (ABWA) named Jessica 
Smith, Assistant Vice President of 
IBERIABANK, one of the Top Ten 
Business Women of the Year. The 
Top Ten Business Women of ABWA 
is a national program that honors 10 
outstanding members for achieving 
excellence in career, education and 
community involvement.

Jessica Smith is a branch manager 
at IBERIABANK. She has been in 
the banking industry for 15 years 
with a passion for assisting local 

small to medium size businesses and seeing them grow. Her 
strengths include providing excellent client services and building 
long lasting relationships with her clients. Jessica spends a lot of 
her time also volunteering in her community to help educate, 

guide and lead others both personally and professionally.
While a current student at Texas Tech University, a firefighter’s 

wife, mother of two amazing kids and a full-time banker, she 
manages her roles day in and day out to serve as an active 
member of the Cy-Fair Express Network of the American 
Business Women’s Association (CYFEN), a secondary active 
member of Women Empowering Women Express Network 
of the American Business Women’s Association (WEWEN), 
a financial literacy volunteer for The Women’s Resource of 
Greater Houston, and an advisory council member of the Lone 
Star College Small Business Development Center which are all 
located in the community in which she lives.

“Top Ten candidates are a paradigm for ABWA members who 
strive for excellence in their careers, their communities, and in the 
Association,” says René Street, ABWA Executive Director. “It will 
be a privilege to recognize these outstanding women this year at the 
National Women’s Leadership Conference and to gain inspiration 
from their accomplishments.”

National Association 
Names American Business Woman of ABWA

(Continued on Page 9)
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When it comes to addressing health concerns, sooner rather than 
later is best. With flu season just around the corner, early vaccination 
is key to protecting you and your family against the nasty flu virus.

“The flu vaccine is one of our best lines of defense against the 
flu virus,” said Cesar Gerez Martinez, MD, a primary care doctor 
at Seton Family of Doctors plus Express Care. “Get the shot early, 
before the virus begins spreading in your community.”

Protect and Prevent
The flu virus changes from year to year, so does the composition 

of the vaccine. The Centers for Disease Control Prevention conducts 
studies each year to determine the most effective vaccine for the season.

The annual needle stick may not be comfortable, but it offers 
protection for about six months.

“The flu vaccine helps the body create antibodies that provide 
protection against infection,” Dr. Martinez said. “Getting the shot will 
not only protect you, but others around you throughout the flu season.”

Age, illness, or other risk factors may prevent some people from getting 
vaccinated, so they rely on herd immunity to help keep them protected. 
When a large population, or “herd,” is vaccinated, the possibility of 
spreading preventable diseases decreases. This creates an extra layer of 
protection for those who are too young or too sick to be vaccinated.

Risks associated with the flu vaccine are very low. You can’t get 
the flu from the shot.

The most common side effects include redness, mild swelling, or 
soreness at location of shot. In some cases, people may experience 
low-grade fever, mild rash, headache and body ache.

Getting the flu shot doesn’t always mean you won’t get sick, but the 
immunities already built up from the vaccine can help you weather 
the illness with more ease.

“If you get sick even after being vaccinated, the symptoms are 
typically milder,” Dr. Martinez said.

Sooner rather than later
The flu virus is active all year, and due to factors such as climate shift 

and being cooped up indoors more often, the number of infections peaks 
December through February. Some outbreaks can last into the spring.

The CDC recommends that most anyone aged six months and 
older can get a flu shot. Talk to your doctor if you have concerns 
about the flu vaccine.

Tips to reduce the spread of flu
Dr. Martinez emphasizes that getting immunized is key to 

protecting you and your loved ones against the flu. For additional 
prevention measures, use these tips to avoid spreading germs:
•	 Wash your hands and hard surfaces often.
•	 Don’t share food or drinks.
•	 Stay home if you’re sick.
Cesar Gerez Martinez, MD, is at Seton Family of Doctors Plus Express 

Care, now in your neighborhood 5301-B Davis Lane, Austin TX 78749, 
at the southwest corner of Mopac and Davis Lane.

Tick tock, get your shot
Get your flu shots early for maximum protection

submitted by Erin Rogers

“Being named as a Top Ten is an extraordinary honor on many 
levels,” says Jessica Smith, IBERIABANK. “ABWA has helped me 
both personally and professionally to gain the confidence needed 
to face everyday situations. Being a leader in my career, a role 
model for my children, going back to school, and giving back to 
my community are just a few of the many.”

About Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN)
Now over 60 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s 

vision is to be a community and national leader for the support 
of professional women by providing a nurturing environment for 
business development, networking, education and mentoring. 
Our members have opportunities to pursue excellence and achieve 
both local and national recognition. CYFEN is part of the national 
organization of American Business Women’s Association (ABWA), 
for more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

About ABWA
Founded in 1949, ABWA’s mission is to bring together business 

women of diverse occupations and to provide opportunities to 
help themselves and others grow personally and professionally 
through leadership, education, networking support, and national 
recognition. . For more information: visit www.abwa.org.

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEAS	 Ladies	 Auxiliary	

A presents	the	
	

Gingerbread	 Village	 Holiday	 Market	
Saturday, October 28, 2017 

9 am to 4 pm 
Shop for Arts, Crafts, 

Specialty Foods and Fashion Goods 
 

St.	Elizabeth	Ann	Seton	Catholic	Church	
6646	Addicks	Satsuma,	Houston,	Tx		 77084	

In northwest Houston, approximately 1 mile east of Hwy 6 
between FM 529 and West Little York 

 

VENDOR OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 
Email Fae@krenekprinting.com for information 
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NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Call and
schedule
a tour.

713-465-0288

OFFERING JUNE SUMMER CAMP PRESENTED 
BY SKYTREE SUMMER ACADEMY
DETAILS: WWW.THEBRANCHSCHOOL.ORG
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Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

LN

Be sure to include the following
so we can let you know!

Name: _________________________________________       
                               (first name, last initial)

Age:__________

Color the drawing below and mail the  
finished artwork to us at:

Peel, Inc. - Kids Club
308 Meadowlark St

Lakeway, TX 78734-4717
We will select the top few and post their artwork 

on our Facebook Page - Facebook.com/PeelInc.
DUE: October 31st
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PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Offering Extensive Marketing and Advertising to Sell Your Home!

Over the last 15 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
713-678-0509


